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UPRR’s Chicago Embargo has been cancelled

Dear Valued Customer,

Effective June 19, 2008 at 0700 CDT, the Union Pacific Railroad embargo on traffic 
moving between Chicago/Chicago Gateway and all ramps in California, Oregon, 
Washington, Utah, and El Paso, TX has been cancelled.  We apologize for any 
inconvenience that the embargo may have caused.

We appreciate your business.


